
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 2/10/2011 9:05:33 AM 
To: 'daa@cpuc.ca.gov' (daa@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Affiliate Rule Advice Filing 

David, I just tried to reach you by phone but thought I would also follow-up by email in case you 
prefer that form of communication. I understand DRA may be filing a protest today regarding PG&E's 
affiliate rule compliance advice filing for the Corp's solar DG tax equity investments we discussed over 
iunch. When we previously discussed this, I was under the impression that you were not very 
concerned about this issue. So I'd like to talk to you to see what has changed and if there is any way 
we can address your concerns. I'd love to get this resolved quickly. It's been dragging on forever and I 
was hoping DRA would not protest you should consider filing a letter of support, not a protest. © 

If you get chance, please give me a call so we can discuss and work together on this one. Thanks 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm, 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebj1@pge.com 
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